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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2009 7:47 AM
To: 'Regina Bussard'
Subject: RO0213 RE: Shell Station @ 11989 Dublin Blvd, Dublin

Regina, 
 
A due date 15 days after the end of the quarter is correct.  If you need to revise this, please go ahead and propose a new 
date. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
   
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 

 From: Regina Bussard [mailto:RBussard@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 1:01 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Shell Station @ 11989 Dublin Blvd, Dublin 
 
Mr. Wickham, 
  
The last letter I have from you for the referenced site is dated August 30, 2006.  The letter suggests 
the groundwater monitoring reports are due on the 15th of the month following the end of the quarter.  Is this the correct 
schedule for these reports? 
  
Thank you, 
Regina Bussard, P.G. 
Project Manager 
Delta Consultants 
312 Piercy Rd. 
San Jose, CA 95138 
Office: (408) 826-1876 
Cell: (510) 813-1594 
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